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President’s Message 

 This is the month that the design of our 2020 float will be revealed.  Tuesday May 14th we will be presenting the winning 

design and the float concept to the City Council at their meeting.  We are excited to have this opportunity to showcase 

the talent of the winner of the Design Contest.  

As you know, we need volunteers for times other than decorating week.  Currently our logistics position is open.  This 

person is responsible for making sure TRFA merchandise is transported to our various fundraising venues as well as 

other logistics related activities.  If you are interested in helping us in this way please contact us at  

info@torrancerosefloat.org or 310-617-2425. 

We are looking forward to everyone’s participation this year.  Please be sure to check out our other upcoming events 

under Save the Date.  I look forward to seeing you there. 

Bev 
Luau Committee 

Lynn Robinson 

By now you have heard that we have cancelled our Run for the Roses due to the issues at Santa Anita Race Track.  

Instead we will be having our 4th Luau.  This year it will be held at the Torrance Woman’s Club.  We are very grateful to 

the members of the Torrance Woman’s Club for allowing us to use their clubhouse for one-half of the normal rental 

price.  We are working with R Catering Affairs to plan a special menu.  The Luau Committee is hard at work!  Here is how 

you can help: 

• Donate a gift card in an amount between $25.00 and $50.00 for our Rose Garden 

• Donate a basket or basket items for our opportunity drawing 

• Help with set up or clean up the day of the event 

• Sell opportunity tickets at the event 

• Tell all your friends! 

• Come and have fun! 

If you can help contact Lynn Robinson, 310-793-6909 or ruslyndon@earthlink.net or Carol Olney at 

CJ.Olney@Stanfordalumni.org.  

mailto:info@torrancerosefloat.org
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Calendar of Events 

7-27-19 Luau Party 

         Restaurants for Roses  

5-8-19 King’s Hawaiian  

            The Local Place 

5-21-19 Red Car Brewery & Rest. 

6-12-19 Soupplantation 

6-25-19 Marie Callender’s  

 

  
Please join us for the  

Restaurant for Roses Dine Out 
Fundraiser 

 Tuesday, May, 21st  
All day 11:30am-9:00pm 

 
Red Car Brewery & Restaurant  

1266 Sartori Ave, Old Torrance, CA 

 
Present this flier at Red Car Brewery & 

Restaurant and they will donate 20% 

of your net purchase to the Torrance 

Rose Float Association.  

 

 



 

The Torrance Rose Float Association is 100% volunteer ran so every dollar you provide to us, helps to build our 

continuing tradition of entering a float in the Tournament of Roses Parade.  As a result, we want to thank each 

and everyone of you for your membership, support and assistance in helping to make this happen. Thank you 

again to those memberships that have been renewed for this 2019-2020 float build year and a special shout out 

to our 2019-2020 float donors. 

 

If you have not renewed your membership yet, please feel free to renew or send a new membership for a friend, 

family member or neighbor on line at www.Torrancerosefloat.org or send via US post office to: 

       Torrance Rose Float Association 

       4733 Torrance Blvd. #234 

       Torrance, CA 90503 
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 DONATIONS ARE ALWAYS WELCOME! 

  Rose Vials 

  Decorating week lunches 

  Bus ride for decorators 

  Bus ride for Float riders 

Call us at 310-618-6825.  

 

 AmazonSmile and TRFA! 

Shopping on Amazon?  You can support TRFA.  

Bookmark this link and all your eligible 

shopping will benefit Torrance Rose Float 

Association.  It’s that easy!   

http://smile.amazon.com/ch/37-1647454 

 

 Pick up a print copy of the Newsletter 

at the following locations: 

• City Hall 

• City Hall Annex 

• All 6 Torrance Libraries 

• Bartlett Senior Center 

• Tillman Senior Center 

 

 How can you find out about TRFA 

events? 

• TRFA Facebook Group  

•  Newsletter (available on TRFA   

website)  

•  Torrance Events Calendar  

•  City of Torrance eNewsletter  

•  Daily Breeze Events Calendar  

 

 CONTACT INFO   

Phone: (310) 618-2425  

Email:  info@torrancerosefloat.org  

Website:  www.torrancerosefloat.org  

Facebook:   https://www.facebook.com 

torrancerosefloatassociation/  

Twitter:  @RoseFloat  

 

http://smile.amazon.com/ch/37-1647454


  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU TO OUR WONDERFUL 2019-2020 DONORS! 

Snax, Torrance Industrial, LLC, Kelly and John Barry, Donna Phelan, Ray and Gail Roulette, Roderick MacDonell 

       Nina and Richard Rorke, Bear Tracks Holding (Black Bear Diner), California Pizza Kitchen, Inc., Anonymous - $250, 

       William Benhahl, J. Tansiueng, Beverly IBA, Michael and Susan Brand, Dolores Merendo, Mimi's Café, Rascals 

  Torrance Rose Float Association                                                   

   4733 Torrance Blvd., #234                                             

   Torrance, CA 90503  


